                                                                                                                                                          8th March 2019
Dear Parents,
I am writing to remind you of the rules that we have in place at school. Unfortunately, we are seeing an increasing amount of people not following these rules.

Please do not use the school drive and car park to drop off or collect your child. This includes Breakfast Club. I understand that it is inconvenient to park at the bottom of the drive but the safety of our children is paramount.
Please sign your child in at the office if your child arrives after 8.45 a.m. We are seeing an increasing number of children arriving late for school.  It is crucial that we know exactly which children are on site in the event of a fire. A late mark after the registers have closed is an unauthorised absence and is deemed as being absent for half a day.  Persistent late marks will be referred to the Education Entitlement Services for possible further action.
Please phone on the first and every subsequent day of your child’s absence. A message can be left on the school answer phone.
Please do not let your children climb on the walls and fences around school.  

Please do not allow your child to ride their scooters or play with balls on the playgrounds before or after school as we have had reports of injuries to some of our younger children.  

Many thanks,

Mrs Pauline Turner

Headteacher

